
Untitled 
From: Anderson, Mike D (RBC Wealth Mgmt) [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 4:55 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Re proposed Albuquerque location for USPTO office 

Dear Selection Committee, 

I would like to second the motion of opening a USPTO branch in Albuquerque for the 

following reasons -

The Patent Business is growing and expanding rapidly in New Mexico. 

This is fueled by several factors - including Sandia National Labs, Los Alomos 

National Labs and the growing of inventors that call New Mexico home. 

Please consider Albuquerque as an site for a new Patent office. 

thanks Mike Anderson 
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